July 21,2014

Lianne Dalziel

Mayor of Christchurch
Christchurch City Council
53 Ilereford Street,
Christchurch 8013

New Zealand

Re: Amended Agreement

Dear Mayor Dalziel,

This letter will serve as an Amendment to the Agreement dated May 2, 2014 between the City of
Christchurch (“GRANTEE”) and 100 Resilient Cities (“RPA/100RC”), a project of Rockefeller
Philanthropy Advisors, Inc. (“RPA”), with a total up to grant of US$113,000.

The amendment is as follows:

The up to amount of direct funding will increase from US$113,000 to US$130,000 a year to pay for
the salary of the position of Chiet Resilience Officer (“CRO”) for a period of two years.

All other terms and conditions will remain the same.

Agreed:
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FYanne Dalziel
Mayor of Christchurch Date
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For Rockefeller Philanthropy Advisors:
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